
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 

    Executive Office of the Mayor 

   Office on African Affairs 
 

 
 
 

Commission on African Affairs 
  

 

We regret to inform you that the monthly Commission 

on African Affairs meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 

September 6, 2017 from 6pm to 8pm at the Franklin D. 

Reeves Center has been cancelled.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

For more information, email us at oaa.dc.gov or call at 202.727.5634 
 

 


